
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

WANTED: RAD PHOTOS! 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Please email photos of your RAD Pirates 

having fun in their Core Value T-Shirts to 

Mr. Shaw at kshaw@town.hull.ma.us 

Photos will be featured in our next 

Spirit Day Assembly! 

Mark Your Calendar! 

Sept 21—First Day of Preschool! 
Sept 29—Virtual Open House 6-8pm 
Oct 1 & 2—Picture Day! 

A Note from the Principal 

Day two is in the books!  It had been 187 days since we 
were last in the Jacobs School with our students. We have 
captured some moments in pictures to give you an idea of 
what in-person looks like this year.  

The arrival today took 25 minutes—a huge improvement 
from yesterday!  The following changes were made to 
decrease the drop-off time: 

 Buses started their routes earlier and arrived at the 
school on time.   

 Students exited three cars at a time and walked into the 
building.   

 Students got their first squirt of hand sanitizer as they 
entered the building rather than at their vehicle.   

It is critical that students use the vehicle’s passenger side 
door to exit safely to the sidewalk, and never step into 
potential traffic from the driver’s side of the car. Also, 
please remember that masks must be worn while waiting at 
bus stops. 

Dismissal may have been a complete bottleneck yesterday, 
but today there was significant improvement. We shaved 30 
minutes off the time! We expect to do even better in the 
days to come as we identify issues and fine-tune our 
operation. For instance, starting tomorrow walkers will be 
dismissed from the schoolyard at the iron gate to the 
playground. 

Please read the Student Handbook and discuss it with your 
child. You will find it on our website by clicking here.  

You will receive your child's emergency/health form to 
review for accuracy on Friday.  Please return the following 
completed forms to your child's classroom teacher by 
Monday, September 21: 

1. Handbook Signature page 

2. Preprinted health form  

3. Device Acceptable Use Signature form  

The PTO is running a fundraiser with Rustic Marlin's Signs 
of Hope.  See the attached flyer for more information on 
the three signs designed just for Hull. 

Save the dates: 

Virtual Open House - September 29, 6-8 PM 

School Pictures will be taken on October 1 & 2. 

~Mrs. Cappadona   

Christine Cappadona, Principal Kyle Shaw, Assistant Principal 
 

The Hull Public School System Does Not Discriminate On The Basis of Age, Race, Color, National Origin, Gender, Gender Identity, Disability, Homelessness, Religion, or Sexual Orientation. 

mailto:kshaw@town.hull.ma.us
https://www.hullpublicschools.org/elementary-school/family-students/pages/student-handbooks-jes


 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our First 
Two Days! 


